
 

 
Wow. I mean, really, wow. First, indulge me a moment. I want to thank 

you, fellow Lions, for all the hard work you do, for all the service you pro-

vide to your community, for all the good deeds that you do.  I also want to 

thank PDG Andrew Smith for an absolute stellar year of Lions leadership. 

His team of Shauna Carter and Janice Davis and VDG Steve Kinsky and 

Littleton Lions, Lions Club of Denver and others “walked the talk” and got a 

couple Leo Clubs and a Traditional (Stapleton), club started and a campus 

club all set. That is a whole lot of accomplishment. Andy rocks and so does 

his team. Me? I am the next baton carrier in the century long relay race we 

are running. What a great team 6C leadership and Lions are. Thanks Andy. Thanks Team. And now 

Andy has stepped forward to be the MD 6 Council Chair. Good luck with that Andy. 

 
The District Governor Elect Seminar, held in Fukuoka, Japan in conjunction with the 99th annual con-
vention of Lions Clubs International was an absolute whirlwind of exciting information. A great deal 
of time was devoted to leadership training but an equal amount of time was devoted to the subject 
of service. President Bob Corlew, from Tennessee, presented his theme of “New Mountains to 
Climb” wherein he spoke of service challenges and how to meet them. We are to Engage our Youth, 
Protect the Environment, Relieve the Hunger and Share the Vision. To achieve this, we need more 
hands. In the grand scheme of things, each Lion delivers service to 5p people. In order to reach 200 
million people served by the end of our Centennial celebration we need to strengthen existing clubs 
and start new clubs. 
  
Here is my plan. My theme is “Yours in Service”. Like so many of us, I have a lifetime of a variety of 

service achievements. As we continue that volunteer service we need to account for it, Past Interna-

tional Presidents Dr. Jitsuhiro Yamada and Joe Preston, as well as current International President 

have talked a lot about change and instituted a lot of change. One of those changes has been the im-

plementation of MyLCI which is the electronic record of membership and activities beginning at the 

individual level. It is the place where your individual membership record and your training record and 

your service record is available. It is the place where club and zone and district activities and mem-

bership information is stored. It is the home base of 6C records. The beauty is that the club secretary 

only has to go on line, log in, file his/her CAR and MMR and that is all. No more sending reports to 

the Governors or anyone else. Each club or district officer has access to the appropriate information 

that he or she needs. LCI will soon stop accepting paper reports. My goal is that every Lion in 6C will 

register for MyLCI and every club will file reports electronically. You need your member number 

and your club number. 

 



 

 
We are in a membership and leadership crisis. We need more past club presidents to become zone 
chairs. That service requirement for a zone chair is to have been a club president. We have four zones 
of 7 or 8 clubs. I would like to have 7 or 8 zones of 4 clubs each. That reduces the work and travel load 
for each chair quite a lot. Although a requirement for District Governor includes having served as a 
Zone Chair, a Zone Chair is not required to become a governor. My goal is that each club provides a 
list of recent past presidents to the DG team as soon as possible, and that each club offers a possible 
zone chair each year. To accomplish this there will have to be fewer “President for Life” but that is a 
good thing. My goal is that each Lion bring someone to a work project or a meeting with the inten-
tion of asking them to be a Lion.  It will be a friend and they will enjoy being with you. I also would like 
each club to have 2 certified Guiding Lions to help get a few more clubs going. 
 
I have suggested that we can add three clubs this year. Some naysayers suggest I am half a bubble off, 
but LCI wants us add three more than were added last year. Our district is in transition because we 
have half the members that we are supposed to have an we have about 12 percent less clubs than we 
should have. 6C and 6SE are exploring an option of combining districts, although most past leaders of 
both districts oppose such a move. We have to do our due diligence so that we are not forced into a 
single district status. Bear with me as we consider alternatives. Options from LCI have changed and we 
want what is best for Lions of Colorado. Be assured though, you will not wake up one morning and be 
merged. One of the options is to have and follow a five-year growth plan to put some meat on the 
bones of some of our clubs. We have a lot of clubs with less than 20 members. Only 12 of 31 clubs 
have 20 or more members. Seven clubs have 10 or fewer and only 6 clubs have the recommended 25 
or more members. That is 20 %. 
 
My next goal is Giving. Please join me in a monthly gift or a one-time gift, each according to his ability, 
to the LIONS Clubs International Foundation. Give $25 a year; that is $2 a month. Move that your club 
give $100 or $1,0000. LCIF gave us about $1-1/2 million to expand the Rocky Mountain Lions Eye Insti-
tute. They have given us emergency grants to recover from floods and fire, they have help purchase 
cameras for KidSight. We should give back. It is only right. 
 
This is fixable, folks. Each 1 Ask 1. If people don’t fit into your club’s mindset or activity or culture but 
they are interested, form a special interest club branch. You only need 5 members for a branch. 
 
Let’s have a great year. Help me show that it will work. 
 

        DG Jack  Russalesi 
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  Editor:  Lion Pat Carlson 

  71 Prairie Ridge Road, Highlands Ranch, Co  80126 

  Email:  ddcc@ddccnotary.com    Phone:  303-888-0423 

  Please submit articles by the 26th of  the month. 

  District  6C website:  http://e-district.org/sites/6c/ 

  State website:  www.colions.org 

   PDG Carl Gentzel 
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Golden Lions had a good turn out for the An-
nual Installation Banquet.  Past District Gov-
ernor Jack Beckfield did the installation of 
new members and our new Board.  Jack is an 
excellent speaker and he, accompanied by 
his wife Sharon, do a really class act for in-
stallations.  The gavel, President’s Pin and 
President’s vest patch were duly passed 
along to our new President, Peter Keppler.  

Lions enjoying the District 6C 
Picnic at Denver City Park 
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        Club Paw Prints 

District 6C Lions continue to work the Thornton Carousel 



 

Page 10 

  Editor:  Lion Pat Carlson 

  71 Prairie Ridge Road, Highlands Ranch, Co  80126 

  Email:  ddcc@ddccnotary.com    Phone:  303-888-0423 

  Please submit articles by the 26th of  the month. 

  District  6C website:  http://e-district.org/sites/6c/ 

  State website:  www.colions.org 

 

     

District Governor Jack Russalesi 
     Email: LionJack6C@gmail.com 

     Phone:  303-519-8100 

 
1st Vice District Governor Steve Kinsky 

       Email:  stevekinsky@gmail.com 

       Phone: 303-263-3901 
 

2nd Vice District Governor Rick Argotsinger 

        Email:  rla1977@comcast.net 
         Phone:  303-204-5289 

July 4                  Independence Day  

July 9                      International Hearing Dogs - Walk Run & Wag 5K 

August 20             1st Cabinet Meeting at Idaho Springs Lions 

Sept 15 - 17     USA/Canada Lions Leadership Forum - Omaha , Nebraska 

October 29          2nd Cabinet Meeting  location and host club(s) to be determined 
 
January 28,          3rd Cabinte Meeting  location and host clubs to be determined 
 
May 18,  2017      4th Cabinet Meeting  Doubletree Inn in Greenwood Village, in coordination with  
   the MD6 Convention  



      District 6C Lions 

    % Lion Pat Carlson 

  71 Prairie Ridge Road 

  Highlands Ranch, Co  80126 


